
CTK Community Group Sermon Discussion Questions & Announcements 
Week of 3/8/20 

 
Please take a few moments to share these announcements with members of your community group and 

take some time to pray for the life of the church.  Thank you! 
 

Sermon Discussion Questions | John 8:12-30 
 

1. Where else in the Bible are there allusions to or instances of light? Do you remember the loose 
details of the Feast of Booths? 
 

2. In what ways in light beneficial? In what ways is it dangerous? 
 

3. How outrageous is Jesus’ assertion that he is the light of the world? 
 

4. What, for you now, will it mean to walk in the light (1 John 1.7)? 
 

5. What, for you now, will it mean to let your light shine (Matthew 5.14ff)? 
 

6. Pray for the city to see and believe the Light of the World. 
 

 
Announcements 

 
• Christ the Redeemer Quincy was launched on Sunday, March 1 with weekly services at 4 p.m. 

They meet at 136 Rawson Road in Quincy. It is located about a ½ mile from the Wollaston Stop 
on the Red Line.  

 
Let’s be an encouragement to Matt Owens and this new church plant by attending a service 
sometime in March or April. Matt said it would be helpful to have a critical mass, especially at 
the first few services, so that visitors don’t feel conspicuous—CGs could pick a date and go 
together and then grab dinner at one of the nearby restaurants.  

 
Here are some recommended restaurants that are within walking distance to Christ the 
Redeemer: 

 
o Chilli Square: Small hole in the wall usually considered the best Chinese in the Boston 

area. Szechuan Chinese, so generally spicier. Cash only. 
o Fuji - great sushi place 
o Assembly - American / comfort / pub food 
o Taipei Cuisine - Another great Chinese place 
o Hancock Tavern - Irish pub food 
o Windsor Dim Sum - Chinese (Dim Sum) 

 



• Every fourth Saturday there is a Men’s Breakfast in the social hall from 8-10am. The next 
breakfast will be on 3/28. Come expecting to be challenged, ready to pray and fellowship with 
other men in our church. Please contact rickdowns@ctkcambridge.org if you would like to help 
out with the meal. 
 
 


